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Open House on Peterson
Ridge West Trail

Oregon Parks and Recreation
Dept. (OPRD) will host an
open house on Wednesday,
May 6 from 6 to 7:30 p.m. at
the Aspen Lakes clubhouse.
OPRD seeks public comment
on designating the Peterson
Ridge West Trail as a State
Designated Regional Trail.
For more info contact Rocky
Houston at 503-986-0750 or
rocky.houston@oregon.gov.

Community Assets Survey
Paper surveys provided by the
Community Assets Committee
to attendees at the Town Hall
meeting may be dropped off
at City Hall; electronic surveys
must be completed by May 16
(on the City website). Results
will be tabulated, analyzed,
and presented to City Council.
For questions, contact Kathy
Nelson at 541-549-6022.

Tea & Fashion Show

The 15th annual tea and
fashion show presented by St.
Edward the Martyr Catholic
Church will be held at the
church on Saturday, May 9

at 11 a.m. This is a special
“high tea” inspired lunch,
including dessert, with a raffle
and fashion show. Proceeds
support St. Winefride’s Garden
at the church, the parish youth
program, and ministries that
support Sisters Kiwanis and
FAN. Tickets are $20 and at the
church office, or call 541-549-
9391 or 541-548-5416.

SMS Book Fair!

The Sisters Middle School Book
Fair will run Monday, May 11
through Wednesday, May 20

at the school, from 7:30 a.m. to
3:30 p.m. (including during
conferences). All purchases
benefit the school library.
Questions, call 541-588-8435.

Family Fun Story Times
Family Fun Story Times for kids
ages birth through 5 are held at
the Sisters Library at 10:30 a.m.
on Thursdays. Songs, rhymes
and crafts are interactive and
designed to grow readers!
Caregivers must attend. For
more info call 541-312-1072.

Parent-Teacher Conferences
Sisters High School Parent-
Teacher Conferences will be
held after school from 5 to

8 p.m. on Wednesday, May 13
and Thursday, May 14. There

is no school on Friday, May 15.
Questions, call 541-549-4045.

Sﬁinners/Weavers Group
The Central Oregon Spinners
and Weavers Guild will meet at
the Sisters Library on Saturday,
May 23 from 1 to 3 p.m. All
fiber enthusiasts are welcome
to attend! For additional
information call 541-639-3217.

Annual Prayer Breakfast
The annual breakfast held in
Sisters for the National Day of
Prayer will take place this year
on Thursday, May 7 from 7 to
8:45 a.m. at Sisters Community
Church. The breakfast is
sponsored by Sisters Christian
Academy, and guest speaker
will be author and Oregon
Sports Hall of Fame Olympian
Dave Johnson. Cost is $45 per
person, with table sponsorships
also available. For information
contact Sisters Christian
Academy at 541-549-4133.

The Library Book Club
Read and discuss “Orange

is the New Black,” by Piper
Kerman, with other thoughtful
readers at the Sisters Library
on Wednesday, May 27

from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. The
book is one of the library’s
Author! Author! Literary Series
selection. Questions? Please
contact Linda at 541-312-1074
or lindak@deschuteslibrary.org.

Win Rodeo Tickets!

The Sisters High School Grad
Night Party Committee is
raffling four tickets to the 1 p.m.
Sunday, June 14 performance at
Sisters Rodeo. $1 per chance or
$5 for 6 chances. All proceeds
will go to the Drug- and
Alcohol-free All-night Party for
the SHS senior class of 2015.
Buy at Common Threads or call
Rosie at 541-390-6917 for info.

Pancake Breakfast Fundraiser
Enjoy a traditional pancake
breakfast on Sunday, May 24
from 8 to 11 a.m. at the Camp
Sherman Community Hall. Fill
up on all-you-can-eat ham,
eggs, pancakes, OJ and coffee,
just $8 for adults, $5 for kids
age 5 to 10, and free for under
5. Proceeds will go to Friends
of the Metolius. For more
information call 541-595-2719.

Sisters Folk Festival

Seeks Volunteers

The 20th annual Sisters Folk
Festival can use enthusiastic,
hardworking volunteers! The
festival takes place September
11-13 and volunteers who

put in 10-12 hours helping
out receive an All-Event Pass!
There are many ways to

help. Sign up to volunteer at
sistersfolkfestival.org or call
541-549-4979 with questions.

Career Funds Available
Kiwanis” Career Opportunity
Fund provides financial
assistance to start, augment, or
complete a career (vocational,
technical, artistic, general) and
is available to qualified adults
over 25, residents of the Sisters
School District. Applications
are available at the Sisters
Habitat office, the FAN office,
online at SistersKiwanis.org, or
please call 541-410-2870.

50TH WEDDING ANNIVERSARY
LYLE & JANE MUSEL

Lyle and Jane (Buch) Musel
were married May 8, 1965, in
Keystone, IA. They have a son
and a daughter: Troy (wife
Sheila) of Minneapolis, MN;
and Tricia Louvar (husband
Jon) of Sisters. They happily
have two grandchildren.

Lyle is a retired executive of
Caterpillar and Jane retired
from a career in interior
design. The couple moved to

Sisters two years ago to be close to family. The family plans to celebrate
this special occasion with a European vacation at a later date.

First Aid & CPR/AED Class
The next CPR/AED and First
Aid class provided by the
Sisters-Camp Sherman RFPD
will be held Monday, May 11.
For detailed information log on
to sistersfire.com and select the
CPR tab, or stop in at the Fire
Hall, 301 S. Elm St., to register.
Cost is $10 (or $15 with AHA
certification card). Class size

is limited, so register early.
Questions, call 541-549-0771.

Spring Concerts

Sisters High Desert Chorale
presents its annual concerts for
spring! Two performances will
be held, at 7 p.m. on Friday,
May 8, and again at 2:30 p.m.
on Sunday, May 10, both at
Sisters Community Church.
The concerts are free! For
more information contact Irene
Liden at 541-549-1037 or go to
sistershighdesertchorale.com.

“Mama & Baby Birds” Walk
Deschutes Land Trust offers a
free bird walk perfect for kids at
Camp Polk Meadow Preserve
on Saturday, May 9 from 9 to
11 a.m. It will be led by Mary
Yanalcanlin of East Cascades
Audubon Society. Although
free, you must reserve online
at deschuteslandtrust.org. For
more info call 541-330-0017.

Digital Downloads Lab

On Wednesday, May 13 from
9:30 to 11 a.m. at the Sisters
Library, a free open lab is
offered where you can get help
on eReaders, eBooks, digital
music, magazines and more.
Space is limited, so registration
is recommended: at the library
or by calling 541-312-1072.

Monthly Support Group of
“Live Your Legend”

All are invited to a monthly
support group on Monday,
May 18 at 7:30 p.m. at the
home of A’Journe Spyker,
68105 Peterson Burn Rd.
Questions, call 360-216-6095
or go to liveyourlegend.net.

Enter the Rodeo Parade!
Entry forms for the 75th Sisters
Rodeo Parade are now online
at www.sistersrodeo.com. The
deadline to apply is May 15 or
as soon as it’s full. Questions?
Contact Jeri at 541-588-0689
or buckmann88@gmail.com.

Past Sisters Rodeo Queens, call |

Yvette at 541-549-6691; you're
invited to be in a special entry!

Annual Pie Social!

Got pie? Or cookies? Or
cake? Or cream puffs? The
Cloverdale Livestock 4-H Club
invites everyone to the annual
Pie Social on Saturday, May
16, at 6:30 p.m. in the Sisters
Elementary School commons.
Proceeds from the baked
goods auction will help fund
club activities and community
service projects. For additional
information, please contact
Pam at 541-771-4979.

Stars Over Sisters Star Party
Learn about the night skies!
Stargazers are invited to

gather at the Sisters Park &
Recreation District building on

Saturday, May 16 at 9 p.m. for a |

presentation and slide show. If
weather then permits, plan on
heading out to the SHS sports
fields to observe the night sky
through powerful telescopes.

Free! Call Ron at 541-549-8846 [P

for more information.

Cancer Support Group
“Support Our Sisters” meets
the fourth Thursday each
month, with the next meeting
on May 28 at 10 a.m. Women
who have been diagnosed with
cancer are invited. For location
or additional information,
please call Jan at 541-549-2015.

Volunteer with Habitat!
Positions are available in the
Sisters Habitat ReStore, Thrift
Store, and at the construction
site. Enjoy flexible schedules in
a fun environment and work
with a great organization that
helps hard-working folks attain
affordable homeownership.
Volunteer orientations take
place at the Sisters Habitat
office (above the Thrift Store at
141 W. Main Ave.) the 1st and
3rd Wednesday each month at
noon. RSVP at 541-549-1193 or
marie@sistershabitat.org.

Jane Kirkpatrick to Speak
All women of the Sisters
community are invited to hear
best-selling Christian author
Jane Kirkpatrick speak on
Monday, May 11 at 10 a.m.

at The Episcopal Church of
the Transfiguration. Jane will
present “Spiritual Expansion as
a Journaling Experience” and
discuss six elements of spiritual
expansion. Presented by the
church’s women’s group. For
more info call 541-588-6318.

Sparky is 8 years old, an
adorable Maltese mix who was
returned to HSCO because he

is not housebroken. Sparky

interacts happily with cats, dogs,
and older kids. He loves to be
inside with his family and to
cuddle up at bedtime with his
owner. If you've been seeking
a fancy boy like Sparky, come
visit him at the shelter today!

Call the Humane Society of
Central Oregon at 541-382-3537
Sponsored by

ALLAN GODSIFF
SHEARING
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Pet Place...

. i published by The Nugget Newspaper free of charge for
FREE PETS seeking homes, and LOST & FOUND animals.

FREE DOG TO A GOOD HOME: “BUDDY” is
a beautiful, purebred border collie, 4 years old.
He's neutered, chipped, and current on shots.
Free to a new, forever home. For additional
details call Ted at 541-549-3231.

4 Ifyou've lost or found a pet: HSCO, 541-382-3537;
BrightSide Animal Center, 541-923-0882; Des. Co.
Animal Control, 541-388-6596; Sisters Vet Clinic,
541-549-6961; Black Butte Vet Clinic, 541-549-
1837; Broken Top Vet Clinic, 541-389-0391.

SISTERS AREA CHURCHES

Shepherd of the Hills Lutheran Church (ELCA)

386 N. Fir Street o 541-549-5831

shepherdofthehillslutheranchurch.com

10 a.m. - Sunday Worship

68825 Broo
8:30 a.m.
10:15 a.m. -

The Ep1scol|(9al Church of the Transﬁgurat1on
s Camp Road « 541-549-7087

- Ecumenical Sunday Worship

Episcopal Sunday Worship

Sunday School and childcare at both services

Sisters Community Church (Nondenom.)

1300 W. McKenzie Hwy. ¢ 541-549-1201

10 a.m. - Sunday Worship Service

sisterschurch.com | info@sisterschurch.com

Mountain Range Christian Church (Nondenom.)
Meets at Rio Restaurant « 541-390-0569

9:30 a.m. - Sunday Worship

St. Edward the Martyr Cathollc Church

123 Trinity Way « 541-549-939
5:30 p.m. Saturday Vigil Mass
9 a.m. & 4 p.m. Sunday Mass
8 a.m. Monday-Friday Mass

Calvary Chapel (Nondenom.)
484 W. Washington St.,
10 a.m. - Sunday Worship

Chapel in the Pines

Camp Sherman « 541-549-9971, 541-389-7410

10 a.m. - Sunday Worship

Seventh-Day Adventist Church

386 N. Fir Street « 541-595-6770, 541-306-8303

11 a.m. - Saturday Worship

Ste. C & D » 541-588-6288

Sisters Church of the Nazarene

67130 Harrington Loop Road « 541-389-8960

10:45 a.m.

9 a.m. & 10:45 a.m.

- Sunday Worship | sistersnaz.org

Westside Church - Sisters Campus

442 Trinity Way « 541-382-7504

- Sunday Services | westsidechurch.org

Vast Church (Nondenom.)

1700 W. McKinney Butte (Slsters Hlﬁh School) « 541-719-0587

9:37 a.m.

- Sunday Worship | vastc

urch.com

New Hope Christian Center (Assembly of God)
222 Trinity Way e 541-549-2277, 541-504-9221

10:30 a.m.

- Sunday Worship
sistersnewhopechristiancenter.com

The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-Day Saints

68885 Trinity Way « 541
10 a.m.

Baha’i Faith Meetings

-977-2766, 541-549-4587, 541-549-1385
- Sunday Sacrament Meeting

Devotional Gatherings, Study Classes and Discussion

Groups. Call for location and times « 541-549-6586

Announcements Policy: Nonprofit organizations, schools, churches, birth, engagement, wedding & anniversary
notices are welcome to run on this page (no charge). Sisters community events take first priority. Submit in
writing at NuggetNews.com (contact list, Teresa Mahnken), email teresa@nuggetnews.com, or drop off at The
Nugget office, 442 E. Main Ave. You must include a “for more info” phone number. Deadline is noon, Mondays.




